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DATE: February 13, 2017

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator

SUBJECT:
Acknowledgement of Contract Award to Universal Music Corp. (COF Contract 2016-0231) in the amount of
$100 for Lee Greenwood Performance at 2016 Mayor's State of the City Address

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to notify and provide information to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
regarding the contract approved on behalf of BOMA between the City of Franklin and Universal Music Corp.

Background
The City entered into a contract with Universal Music Corp. for the license to use the live performance of “God
Bless the USA” by Lee Greenwood at the 2016 Mayor’s State of the City Address.

Financial Impact
The cost of the license is $100.

Recommendation
Staff recommends acknowledgement of the contract.
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